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LGBTQ DOMESTIC VIOLENCE AWARENESS DAY 2023 

On LGBTQ Domestic Violence Awareness Day, I am proud to add my voice in support 
of the work to end domestic violence and abuse within LGBTQ communities.  

To all at the LGBTQ Domestic Violence Awareness Foundation, thank you for your 
efforts to shine a light on domestic, family and intimate partner violence within the 
LGBTQ community. 

Your mission is a gift of hope, recognition and practical support to victims and survivors. 

The strength of modern Australia lies in our diversity and inclusion. Our values of respect 
and fairness are fundamental to building a society of equals, where we all have a voice. 

Gender or sexuality must never be a barrier to seeking and receiving help. On this day, 
and on every day, we commit to ensure that everyone in our community is seen and heard. 

The Hon Anthony Albanese MP 
Prime Minister of Australia  

May 2023 


